
  

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Common core   

Building Knowledge Through Content-Rich Non-fiction 

Content-rich non-fiction in elementary school is crucial for 
reading growth and achievement. Students need to be grounded 
in information about the world around them if they are to 
develop the strong general knowledge and vocabulary they need 
in order to become successful readers. Non-fiction plays an 
important part in building students' knowledge about content. 

PBIS 
Tuesday, I will be going over our 3 School-Wide Expectations 
during the kick off assembly. This will help to set the stage for 
the new school year in addition, help to clarify the roles and 
responsibilities for them. I will have students demonstrate what 
it means to be safe, respectful and responsible. I also will 
discuss the Paw Store, Fun Friday as well as the consequences 
students could face when an expectation is not met.  

  

SAN Vicente SCHOOL 
    A Professional Learning Committee   Week of August 31 – September 4 

Attendance: 

Certificated: 98% 

Classified: 90% 

Students: 97% 

Supervision Duty: 

A.M. Announcements: Solorio 
Flag Pole: Arriaga 
Front Gate: Thomas 
ASP: Viveros 
Exit Driveway: B. Mosqueda 
 Bus Area: E. Mosqueda 
School Beautification: Gomez/Ceja 

 

Primary Duty: 

Monday  
AM – D. Ceja/Sandoval 
PM– Thomas/Sandoval 
Tuesday  
AM – Cap/Arriaga 
PM – B. Mosqueda/Arriaga 
Wednesday  
AM – Gomez/Thomas 
 PM – Gomez/D. Ceja 
Thursday 
AM- Viveros/Cap 
Friday 
AM- Esparza/Dominguez 
PM- Esparza/Dominguez 
 

Upper Grade Duty: 

A.M - Basaldua/Bailey/C. Solorio 
P.M. – Gonzales/J. Ceja 
 

 

 

KUDOS 
A BIG thank you to our custodians, Maria Barrera, 
Ralph Chavez and Joey Morales for your hard work 
and dedication in order to get our school ready for 
Williams. A HUGE round of applause to Olga Mares 
for ensuring that all of our students have the 
necessary textbooks to learn. Kudos to ALL 
Teachers for making sure your rooms are in 
adequate order for the safety of our students. Thank 
you to the leadership Team for a productive meeting 
and for your fantastic ideas.  Kudos to Nova 
Rodriguez for beatifying the staff lounge. 
 

School Wide Rules 
 

Be Safe 
Be Respectful 

Be Responsible 
 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

M O N D A Y    31 T U E S D A Y    1 W E D N E S D A Y   2 T H U R S D A Y   3 F R I D A Y    4 

*Morning 
Announcements 

 
 

 

*NWEA Assessments 
Begin 

 
*New School Year 
Assembly Kick Off 

K-3rd  1:30 4th -6th  2:10 

*PD ELD Focus 
 

*Migrant PAC Meeting  
Multi 7:00pm 

 

*PLC 3:00pm 
 

 

*Fun Friday 1:45 
 

 
 

UpComing Dates: 

9/7 -  Labor Day No School 
9/8 – Lesson Plans Due/PAW Store Open 
9/8 – Prevent Diabetes Class SV Multi 7:00pm 
9/9 – Staff Meeting 3:25pm 
9/9 – Board Meeting 7:00pm 
9/10 – Back To School Night 6:00pm 

 

 

Community/HIGHLIGHTS 

    

 

 

  
 

 

 

 
     

 

QUOTE OF THE WEEK 

“Yesterday is history.  Tomorrow is a mystery. 
Today is a gift. That’s why we call it  
“The Present”                    -Eleanor Roosevelt 

 

CHARACTER WORD OF THE 
MONTH 

Responsibility 
To carry out a duty or task carefully and 
thoroughly; be able to count on, depend or 
trust. 

Reminders 
 

 

• Please continue to pass out Paw Bucks 
to students who are making appropriate 
choices. 

• Please pick up students on time 
especially after the recesses.   

• Focus for the week: Daily Schedule 
posted and Lesson Objectives posted in 
a large enough print for the students to 
read. 

• Our New School Year Kick Off 
Assembly will be on Sep. 1st 

• Fun Friday will take place on Sept. 4 at 
1:45 pm 
 

Thank you to the entire Tech Team for 
working countless hours to ensure that 
our computers are connected and ready 
for use.  Also, thank you to Fernando 
Nieto, for ordering our students brand new 
computer chairs for our lab. They look 
amazing.  

Thank you to Lucy Jenson and her 
wonderful team of people who generously 
donate shoes and socks to our San 
Vicente Students.  We appreciate the time 
you take out of your busy lives to ensure 
that our students here at San Vicente have 
proper fitting shoes.    

 


